Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DEC 03 202k

DIVISION ADVISORY
No. _279, s. 2024

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

Pursuant to Division Advisory No. 331, s. 2024, this Office informs all concerned
that the Girl Scout of the Philippines-Bataan will be rescheduling the activity entitled
“Mother and Daughter Day Camp (Twinkler and Star Scouts) from November 16, 2024,
to December 21, 2024.

Attached is a letter from Ms. Divina V. Agustin, Council Executive, for further
details and inquiries.

CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

. CAPILI, EdD
ivision Superintendent

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8 s. 2013, this
Division Advisory is issued not for endorsement
per D.0. 28 s. 2001 only for the information of DepEd
Officials, personnel as well as the concerned pubilic.
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GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES vow G & F003 l' '
Central Luzon Region , S 2,%

Bataan Girl Scout Council D A0
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December 2, 2024

DR. CAROLINA S. VIOLETA
Schools Division Superintendent
Kabukiran, Calaylayan, Abucay, Bataan

Madam:

Greetings!

With the suspension of all activities last November 16, 2024, due to inclement
weather brought about by typhoon “Ofel and Pepito”, the undersigned would like to ask
for a re scheduling of the Bataan Girl Scout Council entitled, “"Mother and Daughter Day
Camp (Twinkler and Star Scouts) from November 16 to December 21, 2024 (Saturday).

May this request with your utmost trust and consideration.

Thank you very much and more power! God bless us all.

Very truly yours,

DIM MGUSTIN

Council Executive



